
Motion for City Council Consideration 
 

July 14, 2020 
 
 
I move that, consistent with Article IV, Section 4.18, of the Tacoma City Charter,  

the City Council reconfirm the appointment of Jackie Flowers as the Director of  

Tacoma Public Utilities for a two-year period, beginning August 1, 2020 and ending  

July 31, 2022. 


